Sunday, May 17, 2020

3:00pm

Madonna della Strada Chapel

John Weit, Organ

Program information coming soon.

John Weit, a deacon of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America, is
called as Program Director for Music in the Office of the Presiding Bishop,
as part of a team supporting the worship life of the ELCA through resource
development, education, and worship leadership for churchwide events.
John also serves as assistant organist at Holy Trinity Lutheran Church in
Chicago’s Lakeview neighborhood.

Prior to moving to Chicago in 2016, John was cantor to Trinity Lutheran
Church in Worcester, Massachusetts, where he served as the principal
musician and facilitated the worship and music life of this urban
congregation. Having previously served congregations in Philadelphia,
Lititz, and Reading Pennsylvania, John earned a Master of Arts in Religion
with a concentration in liturgy and music from The Lutheran Theological
Seminary at Philadelphia. While there, he also served as Interim Seminary
Musician coordinating music for daily chapel liturgies and conducting the
seminary choir. As part of his work with the ELCA, John works closely with
the board of the Association of Lutheran Church Musicians in offering
resources to Lutheran church musicians around the country.



